Thank you for your consideration in donating and becoming a Northview Band & Orchestra Patron.  Without your continued support, our programs would not have the financial resources needed to support the endeavors of our young student musicians.  Through the Band and Orchestra Boosters, students have access to scholarships, instruments, sheet music, instructional resources, and many performances outside of Sylvania.  If you have previously donated, THANK YOU for all of your continued support!  If you are considering becoming a patron, please know any amount, large or small, can make a positive difference for our young musicians.  It is your continued support that makes the Northview Bands & Orchestras a strong fine arts program that will musically influence our students and community for years to come!

Please note, we are a registered 501(c)3 non-profit.  All donations are tax deductible & your name will appear on our website as well in each of our indoor concert programs.  Thank you again for all you have done as a community to keep music alive in the hearts and souls of our young people!      
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Stay connected with our events throughout the year!!!

Keep up to date on all times/dates/events that are happening in the Northview Band and Orchestra Programs.

On the Web: www.nv-band-orchestra.com
Like us on Facebook: Sylvania Northview Band & Orchestra

Follow us on Twitter: @NVBand @NviewOrchestras

“REMIND” service phone updates: 

Send a text message to

Phone Number: 81010 
In the message type: 
@nvband1920 (for band families)




@nvores (for orchestra families)  
(It’s as easy as that, you are signed up for the free service and you will receive text updates and reminders about band events throughout the year!)

All dates current and correct as of May 1st 2019
[image: image1.png]



P.O. Box 732, Sylvania, Ohio 43560     

   Northview Music Department:  (419) 824-8570  X5216

   http://www.nv-band-orchestra.com/
NORTHVIEW

Band & Orchestra

2019/2020
Patron Program

